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Whats New! 
 
Club Fees 
In our last newsletter we let you know that the fees for this upcoming season will most probably be increasing. 
After some discussion, we have agreed that YES, they do have to go up but it will be only to cover QDBF’s fee 
increase at the end of this year.  
Other annual expenses we will cover through revenue raised from our corporate and sports regattas, fund 
raising, sponsorship and increased membership.  
 
So our fees for the coming season are:  Adults  $100 Juniors  $75 
 
This year, the fees can either be paid electronically with the membership form emailed to our club email 
address redcliffedragons@gmail.com or if you do not have this facility, both (or just the form) can be handed 
into our Team Manager at training.   
 
Our membership form has been re-jigged, there are a few more questions to answer and it does have the club 
banking details. When paying electronically you must remember to include your name in the details of the 
transfer. 
 
You can pick up the membership form when you sign in at training. They can also be downloaded from our 
website - www.redcliffedragonboatclub.com.  We will also be emailing the form out to everyone. 
 
 

Regattas 
 

 22 July Tin Can Bay – Sleepy Lagoon Regatta.  
 
Please either email Lynn Grigg  - lyng_53@yahoo.com or speak to her at training this week ASAP if 
you are interested in racing at Tin Can Bay. 
 
If you are attending this regatta or plan to attend this regatta you must be registered for the new season so 
complete the membership form ASAP and send it in with payment. 
 
 Redcliffe Corporate Regatta – 26 August. 7 weeks away - so keep this date free for us.  

Start chasing up people you believe may be interested in putting in a team or who would like to be part 
of a team.  It’s going to a fun day. If you can help in any way please speak to one of the committee 
members or send a email through to redcliffedragons@gmail.com 

 
 Redcliffe Sports Regatta - 16 September – more information to follow, volunteers will be needed to 

assist in making this the best on the calendar. 
 

Racing Shirt  
All design submissions need to be handed into the committee or emailed to redcliffedragons@gmail.com 
by next Saturday 14 July  
Remember the designs are to reflect what the Red Dragons Redcliffe team is about  
 
 
 

Forever Paddling on The Red Dragons Team 
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